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Help a Child in Need on Giving Tuesday by Donating to

Nemours Children’s Health
(November 28, 2022) Join the Giving
Tuesday movement on Tuesday, November
29, to help patients at Nemours Children’s
Health that need your support. Nemours
Children's relies on the community's generosity
to ensure that every child receives world-class
care, regardless of their family's financial
status. Your gift on Giving Tuesday will help a
patient get the care and treatment they need.
Nemours Children’s dedicated webpage for
Giving Tuesday,
www.nemours.org/GivingTuesday, showcases a
variety of patients and their needs and other
areas needing support. In addition, longtime
friends and supporters have generously offered
matching opportunities so your gift can go

farther.
# # #

About Nemours Children’s Health
Nemours Children’s Health is one of the nation’s largest multistate pediatric health systems, which includes
two free-standing children's hospitals and a network of more than 70 primary and specialty care practices.
Nemours Children's seeks to transform the health of children by adopting a holistic health model that utilizes
innovative, safe, and high-quality care, while also caring for the health of the whole child beyond medicine.
Nemours Children's also powers the world’s most-visited website for information on the health of children and
teens, Nemours KidsHealth.org.
The Nemours Foundation, established through the legacy and philanthropy of Alfred I. duPont, provides
pediatric clinical care, research, education, advocacy, and prevention programs to the children, families and
communities it serves. For more information, visit Nemours.org.
 
 

For further information: Media@Nemours.org (407) 650-7676 or (302) 298-7459
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